From: David Warberg

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: No to Legislative Concept 38
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 12:57:41 PM

Dear sir or ma’am,

I’m writing to you to protest against Legislative Concept 38. While | do think gun locks are a useful safety
mechanism in certain conditions, this is a poorly written bill that will only cause legal problems for responsible gun
owners.

Regards,

David
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